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Boston Mutual Life Insurance Company 
 
Boston Mutual conducts an annual open enrollment in the spring of each year for our 
Permanent Life Insurance program.  The enrollment meetings are typically held in 
various work locations throughout the City and County for those who are newly eligible 
and for those who want to add someone or change an existing level of coverage. 
 
The Employee Life Option (ELO) is underwritten by Boston Mutual Life Insurance 
Company (1891).  It has been a valued benefit by our employees and their family 
members for many years, as evidenced by the 3,000 plus participants.  
 
Each spring an announcement about the open enrollment meetings is sent to all 
employees with a City-County email account. 
 
Employees have to be employed for six months to become eligible.  For more 
information, call Valarie Finnell at: 716-5866 or email her at: 
valerie4Hauser@gmail.com 
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